
Question to Mr Renouf 

You state in your submission ‘we felt that many of the (alternative) sites were too distant 

from the village centre and/or did not provide adequate or safe pedestrian access’. Please 

explain to the inquiry why between 1987 and 1996, when Le Jardin de la Rue was 

developed for sheltered housing for the parish, Field 622 with it’s amazing pedestrian and 

vehicular access were not considered at that time? 

Surprisingly residents of Le Jardin de la Rue have to cross a busy road to access the village 

shops. Why was Field 622 not chosen for those reasons at that time? Nothing has changed 

regarding it ownership or location. 

Could it be that in those days its designation of Green Zone was held in respect. 

Question to Mr Thorne-Summary 

Question 6 on planning application P/2010/1717 is blank. Why has the name of the owner of 

the property been omitted and yet a signature on the Owners declaration accepted? Please 

clarify this omission. 

 

 

Robert Blackmore 

 


